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Danvers Rotary lunch meeting Aug 23 2021 

Suzanne opened today’s meeting with an invocation and a few an-
nouncements. A scheduled speaker had to reschedule so we had a 
light agenda. 

The monthly board meeting was the following day at Daniella’s in 
Danvers. A reminder that everyone is always welcome to come and 
sit in to see how we discuss and arrive at club decisions. Future 
meetings of the board will be moved as Jacki is moving to a new 
position in management at No Shore Bank. Good luck Jacki! 

On Thursday Nov 11 Danversport will be hosting a Dinner For He-
roes, sponsored by the Rotary District. Nominees for Paul Harris 
awards are being accepted for people in area communities who 
have gone above and beyond to help those in need around them, 
Auction items with a minimum value of $100 are being solicited 
for a silent auction that night. Please provide and spread the word 
to make the evening a great fund raising success. 

In Tom’s polio update he suggested we check out the GPEI web 
site which is updated every Tuesday with data from around the 
world. Now that Afghanistan is in turmoil, there is concern about 
some resurgence of the disease. 

Matt let us know there are plenty of high school teens looking for 
volunteer work to fill out their charitable requirements to donate 
time. Contact him for helpers or info. 

Neal said Camp Rotary is up and running with Covid protections. It 
took all day to register the campers and the new dining hall proved 
useful for more than eating as the rain forced some activities inside 
its shelter. 

Raffle numbers were drawn for Dan and Matt, but no luck for them 
today. 

Next meetings: Sept 13 and Sept 27. Happy Labor Day all! 
 

Thank You Barry Kaplan for this weeks Rotoracle 
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Service Above Self 

Club Meetings 
Putnam Pantry  

Every 2nd and 4th  
Monday  



  

 

 

 

 

 

Danvers Community YMCA                     

34 Pickering Street, Danvers 

www.DanversYMCA.org                          

978-774-2055 

Attendance and Camper Dollars: 

Neal 51st Anniversary! 

Gary A great new charcuterie board - I should have listened closer 
so we could all try it out 

Suzanne Rich first time sheriff 

Rich for Suzanne dancing on the District Boat Cruise, sadly no vid-
eo is available 

Jessica nice weekend in NH 

Brigitte is learning about diapers 

Kathleen encouraging all of us to spread her good PR efforts  on 
Linked In - thank you Kathleen! 

Chad had a great trip home to Michigan 

Ralph liked Tom’s update on Polio Eradication and his 35 year in-
volvement in the program. “Making a difference in the world” 

Barry making sure the tornadoes skip Danvers today 

Tom for his Polio work and upcoming Rotary word game 

Becky thanking Barry for the almost Bocce evening 

Dan ditto 

Eric (sorry hard to read) for X being a typical Frenchman 

Matt for the golf team 

Cathy in the kitchen - great food again, thank you. 

$133 collected 
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GET INVOLVED 

Throwback Photos Circa 2006-2007 



 

Contact Us 

Rotary Club of Danvers 

PO Box 14 

Danvers MA 01923 

rotaryclubofdan-

vers@gmail.com 

 

ADVERTISEMENT—Support The Club 

NEW LOW PRICE….Only $25 to have your logo posted on each      

Rotoracle Newsletter annually!! 

NEW—Rotoracle Ad space now available.  Email 

jsomes@danversymca.org for info on specs and space available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


